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Dear Reverend Fathers, Pastoral Leaders, Parish Administrators and Promoters,

On behalf of Sister Margaret Anne Mills, and the Congregational Leadership Team of the
Sisters of Compassion, | am writing to thank you once again for supporting the National Day
of Celebration for Venerable Meri Hohepa Suzanne Aubert which this year we will celebrate
on Sunday 1 October 2023.

While we wait and pray for Meri Hohepa Suzanne Aubert to be beatified, we continue to
promote her message of compassion and love throughout Aotearoa, New Zealand. The
National Day of Celebration is once again a time to reflect, pause and remember this
remarkable woman of faith in our parishes and communities. It is encouraging that her life
remains an inspiration and example to many people.

Attached is the resource pack highlighting our focus this year. We hope that you will find
these resources useful as you celebrate and remember Venerable Meri Hohepa Suzanne

Aubert in your communities.

Thank you for your part in helping us to continue to promote the cause of Meri Hohepa
Suzanne Aubert. The Sister's send their warmest wishes to you.

Nga manaakitanga, blessings,
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Felicity Giltrap
On behalf of Sister Margaret Anne Mills
Congregational Leader
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Following the mission of Jesus and in the spirit of Suzanne Aubert we share with people faith and compassion



